A Compendium of Recognition Letters for AMIE

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
(RAILWAY BOARD)

New Delhi-110001, dated 20.6.1977
D.O.No.E(GP)77/2/21

B,B.Bhagat
Dy. Director, Establishment

Dear ShriBhattacharyya,

Kindly refer to your D.O. letter No. Ab/DS/358-I dated 2.4.77 addressed to the Chairman, Railway
Board. The question has been reconsidered and the Railway Ministry have now decided to introduce the
holding of Limited Departmental Competitive Examination by the Railways to fill in 25% of vacancies in Class
Il service. The permanent Engineering Graduates who are beyond six times the field of consideration will be
eligible to appear in the said examination.

Yourssincerely
Sd/-
B.B. Bhagat
20/6

Shri A.Bhattacharyya, President, The Institution of Engineers (India), 8, Gokhale Road, Calcutta-700020

SHRIRAM REFRIGERATION INDUSTRIES LIMITED

Balanagar Township, Hyderabad 500037
July 16/21, 1976
Ref: SRI:RMP:28624

Dear Mr. Roy,

Thank you very much for your letter no. GC/3243 dt. 5th July 1976.
My recollectionis that | replied your letter dt. 26th April 1976.

| am sorry if | have not done so. Such of those supervisory staff, with basic engineering diploma
qualifications, who have passed Sections A & B are generally given promotion to next higher cadre. | trust this
information will be helpful to you.

With regards,

Yourssincerely
Sd/-
R.M. Patre

Mr. S.K. Roy, Hon. Secretary, The Institution of Engineers (India), Khairatabad, Hyderabad - 4
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